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30/01/2021  11:02:402020/5939/P COMMNT CRASH I write on behalf of CRASH (the Combined Residents' Associations of South Hampstead).

CRASH notes that the window in the front elevation gable which the Applicant proposes to enlarge is shown 

on drawings as being fully-glazed rather than the traditioned sash window which it replaces. CRASH also 

notes that a traditional sash window is being used in the proposed new dormer on the front elevation. CRASH 

would suggest that a sash window be used in the enlarged window as both sympathetic to the period building 

and consistent with other fenestration.

CRASH is a little puzzled why two solar panels are being located on the roofs of the side dormers when three 

others are being located on the main roof. Assuming that permission is given for the panels, CRASH would 

prefer to see all five panels on the main roof.
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